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Important! [] Our server names are changing
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Hi,

On April 20, 2024, our server names will change.

Demo: From GlobePro-Demo to FXGlobelnternational-Demo

Live: From GlobePro-Real to FXGlobelnternational-Real
[0 What this means for you...

Desktop: You'll need to re-install the program.

Mobile: Relaunch the app and log in to the new server.

Web platform: Relax, no action needed!

Need more details? Check out our blog post for more information, including
instructions on how to reinstall MetaTrader 4 and reset your password.

Happy Trading,
The FXGlobe Team
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